
 

 

 

 

July 17, 2018 
 

 
 
Cheryl Lutz  
Office of Head Start, Region VIII 
Administration for Children & Families 
999 18th Street, South Terrace, Ste 499 
Denver, CO  80202 
 
Re: Approval of Adams County Head Start U.S. Department of Health & Human 

Services Year Four of Five Continuation Grant application for 2018-2019 
(November 1, 2018 – October 31, 2019); 08CH010252 

 
Dear Ms. Lutz: 
 
As the Authorized Representative and Certifying Officer of the Adams County Board 
of County Commissioners on behalf of ACHS, I am writing to confirm that during a 
regularly scheduled Public Hearing session the Adams County Board of County 
Commissioners, ACHS governing board, approved the Adams County Head Start 
Year Four of Five Continuation Grant application for 2018-2019 (November 1, 2018 – 
October 31, 2019). 
 
Sincerely,       
 
 
 
Mary Hodge 
Board of County Commissioners 
 

 


